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As a low income homeschool mom, the possibility of required state testing being paid 

for is exciting to me. If the state requires the test, it should not have to come out of 

the homeschool parents’ pockets. This bill would help easy the financial burden of 

homeschooling for me, and I am sure for others. I urge you to vote “yes” to help 

support families of all backgrounds and incomes who choose to homeschool.  


